
 

Harvest 2023 at Two Mile Ash School 

 

Friday 29th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, we will once again be celebrating Harvest in our school. During Harvest, we like to 

take the time to support others in our community. We know that in Milton Keynes, a lot of 

families may be using the Food Bank for help this winter. If you feel you can make a small 

donation for the Food Bank, we know what a big difference this can make. We kindly request 

donations of any item/s of food by the morning of Friday 13th October. All our food items will 

then be donated to the Milton Keynes Food Bank to assist those families that need the 

support. Please do ensure that whatever item you send in is well within the ‘use by’ date. If 
you can donate an item, please give this to your child to bring into their classroom.  

Yours faithfully, 

Two Mile Ash Student Council  


